
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Portwrinkle Class 
I hope you are all well and enjoying your learning at home with your family! Have you 

managed to do a RWI lesson on Youtube? Maybe some of you have been doing things 

from your Home Learning packs. Have you made a rainbow to go in your window? I 

would love to see any pictures of what you are doing, you can upload them on to 

Tapestry. If your parents are not on Tapestry then ask them to email me and then 

I can sort them out. You can also email me pictures and messages. My email address 

is kmatthews@brunelprimary.co.uk 

Hopefully you’ve been able to be out in the sunshine in your back gardens or getting 

out for short walks. Have you tried the Joe Wicks workout yet? It is very tiring! 

I’ve really missed not seeing you all this week. Remember to keep smiling, keep 

being helpful at home, be kind and keep washing your hands!  

I do hope you have lovely Easter holiday. Enjoy resting and relaxing and quality time 

with your families. Perhaps you could have an Easter egg hunt around your house? If 

the Easter Bunny finds it hard to visit you this year you could cut out paper eggs to 

hide either in your garden or in your house. 

Keep looking out for one another and your neighbours.  

Remember: 

 

☺From Mrs Matthews ☺ 


